
The Van Buren County 
Road Commission will be 

rebuilding the 
intersection of 12th 

Avenue at CR 388. The 
scope of this project 

includes drainage 
improvements, raising 

12th Avenue, and 
repaving.

The road will be closed to 
through traffic, drivers 

should expect delays for 
destinations within the 

work zone.

Questions about this 
project may be directed 

to Dave Clift at 
269-674-8011 ext. 230.

PROJECT ALERT
Beginning April 2025

follow us on social media!

www.vbcrc.org        269-674-8011

This project is funded 
by Pine Grove 

Township and the 
Van Buren County 
Road Commission. 

The prime contractor 
is Langlois and Sons 

Excavating.


